Franklin, Margo

From:

Dan Bukiewicz <danb@milwbuildingtrades.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, December 12, 2018 8:41 AM

To:

Franklin, Margo

Cc:

Mark Olson; Meagen Brown; Kurt Jante; sredman@plumbers75.com; Don Athas; Steuart

Wilson (swilson@smwlu18.org)

Subject:

RE: Milwaukee County Proposal

Margo,

The membership met and voted to accept the wage proposal. Please let us know the pay period in which the raise will occur and the back pay will be paid,

Thank you,



Daniel J. Bukiewicz

President
Milwaukee Building & Construction Trades Council, AFL-CIO 414-475-5580
414-475-5590 fax
414-345-7911 cell

From: Franklin, Margo < Margo. Franklin@milwaukeecountywi.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 1:14 PM
To: Dan Bukiewicz <danb@milwbuildingtrades.org>
Cc: Mark Olson <molson@buelowvetter.com>

Subject: Milwaukee County Proposal

Hello Dan,

It was a pleasure meeting you last week. As promised, I am attaching Milwaukee County's proposal.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards, Margo



Margo J Franklin | Director of Employee Relations Milwaukee County Department of Human Resources 901 N. 9th St., Suite 210, Milwaukee, WI 53233 (414) 278-5091

This message is intended for the sole use of the individual and entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended addressee, nor authorized to receive for the intended addressee, you are hereby notified that you may not use, copy,

disclose or distribute to anyone the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received this message in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply email and delete the message.